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Date: April 22, 2025
RE: Self-Verification of Public Statement and Compliance Disclosure
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter serves as formal self-verification that the Orang Utan Republik Foundation (OURF) has
published a public statement on our website affirming our commitment to transparency, ethical practice,
and alignment with recognized external standards.

The statement is publicly accessible at:
https://www.oranqutanrepublik.org/static/media/uploads/pdf-documents/ourf public _statement
on values and practices.pdf

In addition to the statement, OURF discloses our compliance with the following external systems:

Charity Navigator
Guidestar

GreatNonprofits
Annual Reviews by CPA firm

We maintain a routine schedule of internal reviews to ensure our practices align with the commitments
stated. Documentation of these reviews are archived and accessible upon request or via our reports
section:

e Annual Reports
e 990 Reports

This verification is issued by the undersigned representative and reflects the truthfulness of the
information as of the date stated.

Sincerely,

oy Oy

Dr. Gary L. Shapiro
President
Orang Utan Republik Foundation

gary@orangutanrepublik.org, (310) 401-6602



